

## **Press Release**

1555 S. Raisinville Road Monroe, MI 48161-9746 www.monroeccc.edu/foundation Contact: Joe Verkennes Director of Marketing (734) 384-4207

August 2, 2017

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

## THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS MICHAEL GRODI MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the Michael Grodi Memorial Scholarship to **Brady Ferguson**. The \$500 scholarship is to be used for tuition, fees, supplies and books.

**Ferguson,** of Temperance, is a 2017 graduate of Bedford Senior High School and is pursuing an Associate of Science degree at MCCC. He is the son of Patrick and Kimberly Ferguson.

To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must have expressed an interest in or be currently involved in public service, must be seeking a degree in either criminal justice or law enforcement, must be at least a part-time student at MCCC, a resident of Monroe County, Michigan, a United States citizen, preference given to a Mason High School, Erie, MI, graduate, and must have a 3.0 GPA.

For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214.

###